
 
 
 

 

 
Brussels, 28 October 2024 

 

 

To the kind attention of Prof. Dr Sanjib Chakraborty 

 

Ref.: ATEE Annual membership 

 

Dear Professor, 

 

This is to certify that the 2024 membership fee has been paid and that East Anglia University is 

now an institutional member of the Association for Teacher Education in Europe. 

The ATEE membership will give your staff the online access to the following Journals: College 

Teaching, Journal of Curriculum Studies, Journal of Education for Teaching, Studying Teacher 

Education and Teachers & Teaching in addition to the ATEE Journal, and to other benefits listed in 

the ATEE website. 

 

I remain at your disposal for any further information you might require. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Michiel Heijnen – ATEE President 
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